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ADVANCING THE SCOPE™

RESEARCH GRANT APPLICATION FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

1. Are applicants allowed to charge research technician and faculty salaries to this grant?

Research Technicians and Research Assistants will be considered during the grant funding year of 2024-
2025 on a case-by-case basis.

No other salary or hourly wages will be considered in the grant award consideration amount.

2. Are applicants allowed to charge travel expenses to this grant?

The AANA Research Committee will consider travel expenses for participants in a study during grant
reviews (e.g., study participants with disabilities who require ride sharing or bus fair to reach a site).

Travel expenses for the principal investigator (Pl) and supporting staff will not be considered. This falls
under the “no indirect costs” of the research grant guidelines.

3. Are applicants able to apply with multiple principal investigators (Pls) or Co-Pls on a grant?

Only one primary investigator (Pl) can be designated on the grant application. However, additional Co-
Investigators can be added to the application through a button in the top right corner.

Further, research assistants and supporting staff should also be designated on the application during the
same phase of the grant application process.

If an applicant only has a Pl and no other supporting staff, they can skip adding additional individuals by
continuing to the next section.

4. When should | expect to hear back from AANA regarding a decision on my application?

The AANA Research Committee typically sends an email to applicants with a decision regarding their
application during the first two weeks of March.



